
Dear Elementary Parents,


Please save the date and join us for the greatest Fall Festival of all! We have NEW 
attractions, BIGGER rides and EXCITING changes to the Morgan Market, 
formerly known as the Country Store. Thank you in advance for partnering with 
the PTL to make the Fall Festival a success! Parents are not required to work a 
booth. We want you to come and enjoy the evening with your children and Morgan 
family! Your child’s elementary class is contributing by sending $5 to help with the 
purchase of supplies and prizes.


Please send $5 to your child’s teacher by September 16th so we can purchase 
supplies for your class booth. Morgan has Venmo. You may send your contribution 
to Morgan Academy (@Morgan-Academy). When using Venmo please include 
your child’s name, homeroom, and prize contribution. 


Example:

Sarah Smith

Mrs. Austin’s Kindergarten

Prize Contribution  


Thank you for your support! 


